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$4M North Portia Divestment Payment Received 
 

 
 

 
 
Havilah Resources Limited (Havilah) is pleased to advise that it has received the third installment of $4.0 million 
for the sale of the Benagerie Mining Lease (ML) to Consolidated Mining & Civil Pty Ltd (CMC) ahead of the planned 
July payment date (refer ASX announcement of 8 April 2019).  
 
Completion and signing of the revised North Portia divestment documentation, earlier than originally 
anticipated, has allowed the payment to be brought forward.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information visit www.havilah-resources.com.au   
Contact: Mr Walter Richards, CEO, on (08) 8155-4500 or email: info@havilah-resources.com.au 

 

 

HIGHLIGHTS 

• Havilah has received the third North Portia divestment payment of 
$4.0 million from CMC.  

• Revised divestment documentation for North Portia completed. 

https://www.havilah-resources.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/North_Portia_Revised_Divestment_Terms-_8April2019.pdf
http://www.havilah-resources.com.au/
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